
Contact details 

Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:  Tel:  01536 628501   Mob: 07788100757  

        E-mail: rector@stbots.church 

Youth:     Revd. Andy Clark    Tel:  01536 660363      E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Children:  Revd. Andy Clark Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: kids@stbots.org.uk 

Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peter@curlycoats.me.uk 

     Ken Ansdell:  Tel: 01536  392553  E-mail: ken.ansdell@ntlworld.com 

Office:     Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: admin@stbots.church (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 

        9:00am - 1:00pm.) 

What’s happening next week? 

• Monday 19th February 

1:00pm  Staff Meeting 

7:00pm  Warden’s Meet 

7:30pm  Bell ringers 

• Tuesday 20th February 

9:30am  Make & Play 

7:00pm  Deanery Synod 

7:30pm  Knit & Natter 

• Wednesday 21st February 

8:00pm  LINK 

• Thursday 22nd February 

10:30am - 12:00pm Firm Foundations 

7:30pm  1eighty 

• Friday 23rd February 

7:30pm  Music Practice 

• Saturday 24th February 

9:00am - 4:00pm Marriage  

   Preparation Course 
From Pedro Santos 

Daniel was granted another six months on his 

visa. That gives us more time to gather all the 

papers we need to apply for his residence. We 

had some serious problem with our computer 

and had to work hard to recover everything. 

Thank you so much for your prayers but please 

keep on praying. This is not an easy matter.  

Family Services 2018 

• 11th February - Valentine's Family Service 

• 11th March - Mother's Day 

• 1st April - Easter Day 

• 8th April - Holiday Club Service 

• 20th May - Pentecost 

• 17th June Father's Day 

• 15th July - Summer Hols 

• 30th September - Harvest 

• 11th November - Remembrance Day 

• 16th December - Family Carols 

• 24th December - Christingle (4pm) 

• 25th December - Christmas Day (10am) 

Services at St Botolph’s 

Sunday 25th February 

9:15am Morning Service 

11:00am Morning Service 

6:30pm Evening Service 

 

M 
aintenance Working  

Party 

9.30am, Saturday, 3 March 

2018 

The Fabric Group would be grateful for 

any support you can offer in clearing  

vegetation on the former Church Room 

land. If you have any suitable tools, 

please bring along. Thank you. 

Refreshments  

Please join us for refreshments which will be served today after the 

9:15am service in Church House. If you are new to St Botolph’s please join 

us for coffee so we can get to know you better by chatting over a cuppa. 

Squash is also available. 

St Botolph’s Church  
Family News 

18th February 2018 
First Sunday in Lent 

  
  
 
 

“Older men are to be sober-minded, dignified, 

self-controlled, sound in faith, in love, and in 

steadfastness. Older women likewise are to be 

reverent in behaviour, not slanderers or slaves to 

much wine.” 

Titus 2:2-3 

Services 18th February 

8:00am Holy Communion 

9:15am Morning Service 

 Titus 2:1-5  p998 

11:00am Morning Service 

 Titus 2:1-5  p998 

3:00pm Afternoon Tea Service 

 Romans 10:8-13 

6:30pm Evening Service  

 2 Timothy 3:14-17 p996 

This year Holiday Club is going to be different... 

B 
ut what isn’t different is… 

We need leaders and helpers. Can you help? If you would 

like to help, please let Andy or Martin know. 

Youth@stbots.org.uk 

4-6 April 2018, 10am to 1pm - Set up day 3rd April  



Saturday Hour of Prayer 

Will continue on the first Saturday of the 
month from 9:00am to 10:00am in the  
Panelled Room of Church House. 
• 3rd March 
• 7th April 

Visiting Team - Request for Volunteers 

T 
here are currently 4 people on 

the visiting team. It would be 

really helpful if this could be 

increased in order to provide a 

more effective response for those of our 

fellowship needing the service. 

If you feel you can contribute to this  

ministry, please speak with Alice, Kate,  

Nancy or Gloria 

ST BOTOLPH’S CHURCH,  BARTON SEAGRAVE 

Invite you to a short traditional service in church of 

PRAISE AND WORSHIP 

Today Sunday 18th February 2018 at 3.00pm 

Followed by 

AFTERNOON TEA 

In Church House 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

Also including  

 

Knit & Natter 

The next Knit & Natter is on Tuesday 20th 

February at 7:30pm. 

If you have any knitting patterns for baby or 

children’s clothes please bring them along. 

 

St Botolph’s Electoral Roll 

P 
reparation for the revision of the 

Electoral Roll will take place be-

tween the 18th February and the 

11th March 2018. 

We invite anyone who is baptised, over the 

age of 16 and has regularly worshipped at St 

Botolph's for the past 6 months to join.  

This applies to anyone who is not already on 

the Electoral Roll.  

Forms are available on the table at the back 

of church and on completion should be 

handed in to one of the Sidespersons or Tina 

Noble, the Electoral Roll Officer. 

Help us to enfold our church family with  

prayer. Please pray for these people  this 

week: 

 

• Harry & June Eastwood 

• Joel, Martin, Louise & family 

• Heather & Don Cash 

• Maurice Haynes 

• Victoria Hutchinson’s father & family 

• Pat Thomas 

• Christine Eyre 

• Bob Hart 

• Matt Simper 

St. Botolph’s Visiting Team 

Please let one of our visiting team know if 

there is anyone you think would  

appreciate a visit. 

Alice Spence - 726291 

Kate Curnock - 484555  

Nancy Williams - 516133 

Gloria Smith - 723193 

Clergy Rest Days w/c 19th  
February 

Mark Lucas - Friday 

Andy Clark - Saturday 

YOUR LAST CHANCE! 

  

ST BOTOLPH’s PRAYER DIARY 

  
If your name is on not on the list for  

inclusion in the new St Botolph’s Prayer 

Diary, please deal with it today (18th Feb).  

After today, the display at the back of the 

church will be removed, and the final copy 

of the Prayer Diary will be produced.   

After that, it will be too late to make any 

corrections or additions. 

Derek Wade  

Firm Foundations 

F 
irm Foundations is next Thursday 

22nd February from 10:30am to 

12 noon. 

Bible study starts at 11:00am 

ECM - Serving Christ in Europe 

European Christian Mission Britain is looking 

for 3 new members of staff to help them 

share Christ’s love and compassion in Europe. 

• Supporter Relations Assistant for 3 

days per week  

• Finance Assistant for 1 day per week  

• Personal Assistant to the British  

 Director for 1 day per week  

Closing Date 28th February. 

Application pack and further details from 

www.ecmbritain.org 

ECM are based in the Moulton Park Business 

Centre, Redhouse Road, Northampton NN3 

6AQ.  

Christian Solidarity Worldwide 

CSW hits the road for our first Pursue Justice 

Live!  

We’re holding two Pursue Justice Live events: 

one in London in April, and one in Birmingham 

in June. As always, they’ll be open to everyone 

– come on your own, bring a friend or get a 

group from your church to come with you!  

It’s a wonderful opportunity to learn about 

religious freedom, and commit to prayer and 

action as a group  

Further details and booking available at http://

www.csw.org.uk/pursuejustice.htm 

This is a free event. 

http://e-activist.com/ea-action/broadcast.record.message.click.do?ea.url.id=1254220&ea.campaigner.email=dhv3RU0RvhuOF90%2BKSI2IVg4TZlIQef7&ea.campaigner.id=YAuR6UpGwqKZkArzVWMSmA==&ea_broadcast_target_id=0
http://e-activist.com/ea-action/broadcast.record.message.click.do?ea.url.id=1254220&ea.campaigner.email=dhv3RU0RvhuOF90%2BKSI2IVg4TZlIQef7&ea.campaigner.id=YAuR6UpGwqKZkArzVWMSmA==&ea_broadcast_target_id=0

